
Dear Families, 
 
IOWA TESTS:  Students in grades 3, 5, and 7 will wrap up 
testing on Friday, March 18. Please make sure your student 
gets a good night's rest and a hearty breakfast during the 
testing period so they are at their best!  
 
SAVE THE DATE: The 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students are 
working hard to prepare for their upcoming musical, Aladdin, 
Jr., which they will be performing on Thursday, March 31st.  
 
REPORT CARDS: Second trimester ends on Tuesday, 
March 8th. Report cards for grades 1-8 will be emailed on 
Thursday, March 17th. If you have any questions or con-
cerns regarding your child’s progress, please contact his/her 
teacher.  
 
WISCONSIN CATHOLIC YOUTH RALLY: We are very excit-
ed that our 6-8th grade students are able to attend the rally 
this year at Carroll University. Students will strengthen their 
relationship with Jesus Christ alongside hundreds of teens 
from around the Archdiocese. This dynamic and meaningful 
event will allow students to know and connect with Jesus in 
new, personal ways. Through Adoration, prayerful worship, 
and joyful community, students will leave this event inspired 
to share the love and light of Jesus with others. Click here for 
a preview. 

LET’S GO WARRIORS!!! The Padre Serra Invitational Bas-
ketball Tournament begins on March 9th and runs through 
March 27th. This year’s tournament will be held at St. Thom-
as Moore High School. In support of our teams we will have a 
Spirit Day on Friday, March 11, along with a pep rally at 
the end of the day (2:30 PM). The boys play their first game 
on Friday, March 11 at 7:45 PM and the girls play their first 
game on Sunday, March 13 at 12:00 PM. Click here for the 
complete schedule of games.  

PARISH AUCTION: The parish auction is fast approaching! 
Have you reserved your table yet? You won’t want to miss 
out on the chance to bid on the wonderful baskets and fun 
activities for the kids that our room moms and teachers are 
putting together! Here is a sneak peek at a few items: 
 

•   A Cinco De Mayo Party with Mrs. Kleinmann 

• Rule the School, AKA principal for the day 

• An afternoon at the zoo with Mrs. McAsey and Mrs. 
Bingenheimer 

• Pampered Moms basket 

• Wine Lovers basket 

• Backyard BBQ 

• And much more! 

 
If you have a first grader, I was their sub teacher this after-
noon and yes, I did assign them homework. They are to 
spend at least one hour outside playing tomorrow!  Have a 
great weekend! 
 
Faithfully, 
 
Linda Joyner 
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2021-22 Academic Calendar 

Scrip Schedule      

Change of Dismissal 

Hot Lunch Menu 

 Volunteer Opportunities 

School Closing Policy 

Connect with us on Facebook and Instagram! 

In the Community   

• Optimist Club Oratorical Contest - Looking for students to participate in the year’s 

Oratorical Contest.   

Interested students are asked to prepare a 4 to 5 minute speech using 

this year’s topic:  “Staying Optimistic In Challenging Times.  See the 

attached flyer for more information.  Complete the application for 

your entry.   

 

• NFL Alumni Heroes from Your Favorite NFL Team is hosting Summer 

Camps for Boys and Girls ages 6-14.  Check it out.   

• DSHA Summer Cool Camps for girls grades 1-9.   

• Play with Purpose; UPWARD Baseball League. 

 

7   IOWA Testing continues  

8 End of 2nd Trimester 

9 School Liturgy, 8:10 

11 School Liturgy, 8:10   

SPIRIT DAY                 

Pep Rally 2:30  

11 Parish Auction 

14  SCRIP Day 

16 School Liturgy, 8:10 

17 Rosary, 10–livestreamed              

report cards emailed 

18 MS Youth Rally trip 

21 - 25 SPRING BREAK 

28  SCRIP Day 

31 Aladdin Musical, 6:30pm 
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New COVID Cases by 

the week  

 

2/14 2/21 2/28 

1 0 0 

Calendar Raffle Winners 

Congratulations to these $30 raffle winners drawn on March 3nd:  Ms. Christine Polder, 

Douglas Hempel, Laura Welch and The Regent-Smith Family.  And to this $150 winner 

drawn on March 4th:  Rick Wood.   

Thank you for your support.    

 Attention Parents and High School Students  

Volunteer opportunities for the 5 – 8th grade, Boys and Girls basketball league 

and tournament games.  Help is needed with Admissions and Concessions.  

Only requirement is the volunteer must be high school age or older.  Please 

sign up through this link. 

Scrip News  

The Scrip earning period for this school year runs through May 31st.  Any rebates in excess 

of $250 will be credited toward next year’s tuition.  Over 40 families have already met their 

$250 minimum rebate level! 

Make sure to check out bonus rebates on the RaiseRight app or Scrip website.  For         

example, Kwik Trip is currently offering a 9% rebate.  ThanksScripting Days are 2/24 and 

2/25.  Look for many bonus rebates on eGift cards and reloaded cards. 

Cadette Troop 6315 was just awarded a grant for $1,000 from the Menomonee Falls 

Optimist club for this project.  Learn more . . . . 

Young Rembrandts Drawing Classes next session 

begins March 30th.    Register your student today! 

20 Out-of-the-Box Things to Do for Lent 
 
Are you tired of giving up chocolate for Lent?  Then here are some other creative ideas on 
what you can do for your Lenten commitment.   
 Read more . . 

https://youtu.be/GmW9P8dSMso
https://youtu.be/GmW9P8dSMso
https://www.thepadreserra.org/
https://www.thepadreserra.org/
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021-22-SMPS-Academic-Calendar-R-1.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/SCRIP-calendar-2021-22.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/parents/change-of-dismissal-form/
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/St.-Mary-mid-FEB-Lunch-Menu.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/tabs/23677db05aecce9c53-parent
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/School-closing-and-inclement-weather.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/stmarymf
https://www.instagram.com/st.marymotherofgod/
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Optimist-Club-Oracle-Contest-info.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Oracle-application.pdf
https://www.prosportsexperience.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Schools-Green-Bay-NFL-Alumni-Youth-Football-Camps-2022.pdf
https://www.dsha.info/admissions/summer-camps--classes
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022-UPWARD-BASEBALL-FLYER3196.pdf
https://stmaryparish.ejoinme.org/2022StMaryAuction
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/SCRIP-calendar-2021-22.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/SCRIP-calendar-2021-22.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Invite-to-theAladdin-2.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/calendar/
https://parent.blackbaud.school/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040849a4ac2ea7fc1-stmarys1
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Scrip-Raiseright.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/Gaga-Update-2_24_22.pdf
https://stmaryparishschool.org/wp-content/uploads/YR-St.-Mary-Spring-2022-Flyer.pdf
https://media.ascensionpress.com/2020/02/14/20-out-of-the-box-things-to-do-for-lent-%ef%bb%bf2020/

